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Stakeholders Should Not Miss Congress’s Invitation for Feedback on
Patent Eligibility

Siraj Husain
Law.com
10.07.2021

In an article for Law.com, partner Siraj Husain encourages companies in the Al industry and other stakeholders
to share their views with Congress on the potential evolution of U.S. patent law to accommodate and encourage
technologies that will drive the Fourth Industrial Revolution. The USPTO's extended deadline for submitting
comments on patent eligibility jurisprudence is October 15, 2021.
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